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Research Director
c/- Qld Parliament

Dear Sir,

Members of Wildlife Rescue Australia wish to express their grave concern about the 
wholesale clearing of wildlife habitat in Queensland.

We request that the Queensland Vegetation Management (Reinstatement) and Other 
Legislation Amendment Bill 2016 be passed as a matter of urgency in the hope of halting 
the damage being done following the actions by the previous Newman Government.

It is essential that this Bill be passed, to ensure the Great Barrier Reef, wildlife, soils, 
waterways and our climate are protected from the devastating impacts of broadscale 
clearing.

We urge the Palaszczuk government to fulfil its 2015 election commitment to reinstate 
vegetation protection laws weakened under the Newman government.

Regards,

Bernard Ashcroft
Secretary
Wildlife Rescue Inc
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